
SEAL COAT UPDATE 

February 21, 2025 

 

Good morning homeowners and Residents, 

Just a quick update on our seal coat project.  This week the contractor was out and 

painted wheel stops and the curbing.  Depending on the forecast he will be back on 

Wednesday/Thursday (2/26 and 2/27) to finish, please try and park about 3ft. back from 

the wheel stop.  He will also be filling in the valley, nothing you need to do for this. 

At the moment we are looking to start the seal coating on Monday, March 3, 2025.  I will 

finalize this date with him mid-week after consulting with the forecast.  Please take this 

time to remove any debris off of the ground in your carport space. 

Again, thank you for your cooperation during this time. 

Trish 


